Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 

- Public Toilets
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. The names of all parks which have public toilets where there is a fee for the public to use them and how many public toilets in the proximity of each park
2. How much money each trip to each public toilet in the locations specified above costs

3. How much money the public toilets, in the locations as specified above (in proximity in a park or within a park), made between the dates of 23.3.20 and 10.3.21

4. How is payment taken for these public toilets? (e.g. cash, card, contactless, or both) 

Answer:

Please see attached list of public toilets serving our parks.  All of the facilities are free to use.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
